
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Wednesday, November 20, 2019 

Spirit Wear Day 

2:30-4:15: After School Art 

2:45-3:45: Junior High Quick Recall practice 

3-4: Strings Program 

8:45-9:45: All School Mass 

(Christian Student Awards after Mass) 

1-2:30: 7th Grade Confessions 

2:45-4: Math Counts 

2:45-3:45: 4th/5th Grade Quick Recall Practice 

2:45-3:45: 6th Grade Quick  Recall Practice 

 

7:50-2:35: Council on Child Abuse Presentations  (5-8) 

 

NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break 

NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break 

NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break 

Sliced Turkey and Gravy, Mashed Potatoes, 
Stuffing, Sweet Potatoes, Green Beans,        
Applesauce, Dinner Roll, Pumpkin Pie, Milk 

Pizza Crunchers or Cheesy Flatbread, Marinara 
Sauce, Steamed Broccoli, Salad, Mandarin  
Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

Chicken Tenders or Cheeseburger Pickles, 
Lettuce, Tomato, Carrots with Dip, Green 
Beans, Macaroni & Cheese, Frozen Sidekick, 
Diced Peaches, Milk 

Beef Taco or Beef Enchiladas, Salsa, Sour 
Cream, Black Beans, Lettuce, Tomato, Onion, 
Diced Pears, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break 

NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break 

NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break 
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“Shaped by God to be Stewards” 

This year we are helping our students 
discover their shared identity and 
purpose: we are all children of God, 
made by Love for love. 

This year we are seeking to help our 
students discover their unique God-
given gifts and purpose that will 
enable them to make an irreplaceable 
gift-of-self to the world for God’s glory.  

2019-2020 SCHOOL THEME 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726


The Blessed Sacrament Development Committee would like to thank everyone who has contributed 

to our Annual Giving Campaign this year. Many Blessed Sacrament families, along with other generous donors, 

have contributed $57,344 so far! That is over half of our $100,000 goal! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have not already contributed to the Annual Giving Campaign, please prayerfully consider making a donation. 

Any amount is appreciated, and the money collected greatly impacts our children’s education. 

*Donations collected through 11/20/19 

Mr. Sharif & Mrs. Jennifer Abdrabbo 

Mr. Tim & Mrs. Elizabeth Adair 

Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Elizabeth Alcorn 

Dr. Steven & Dr. Jennifer Bailey 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Angela Barczak 

Mr. Jason Baugh & Mrs. Jennifer Wright 

Mr. Brian & Mrs. Margo Baumgardner 

Mr. Steve & Mrs. Barb Becraft 

Ms. Kim Berling 

Mr. John & Mrs. Shannon Berry 

Mr. Scott & Mrs. Heidi Bray 

Mr. Jared Bosley 

Mr. Patrick & Mrs. Angela Brown 

Mr. Stu & Mrs. Laura Brown 

 Aaron & Mrs. Caroline Brock 

Mr. Charles Buckner & 

       Dr. Shannon Haggerty 

Mr. Matt & Mrs. Taryn Burkhart 

Mr. Robert Cafera & Mrs. Janice Struckhoff 

Mr. Christopher & Mrs. Ellen Chadwick 

Mr. Adam & Mrs. Jennifer Colvin 

Mr. William & Mrs. Maydie Conkin 

Mr. Eric & Mrs. Katie Cox 

Mr. Trevor & Mrs. Pamela Crossen 

Mr. Nicholas & Mrs. Brittany Czirr 

Mr. Mitchell & Mrs. Wesley Deters 

Mr. Lance Derry 

Ms. Lenay Derry 

Mr. Jeremy & Mrs. Julie Deters 

Mr. John & Mrs. Cara Dorning 

Mr. Chase & Mrs. Angela Dressman 

Mr. Brook & Mrs. Valerie Dyas 

Mr. Kenneth & Mrs. Jennifer Grace Eling 

Mr. Steve & Mrs. Sarah Epplen 

Mr. Scott & Mrs. Mary Ellen Farrell 

Mr. Casey & Mrs. Bethany Flick 

Mr. Rhett & Mrs. Rachel Frambes 

Dr. Timothy & Mrs. Kimberly Franxman 

Mr. James & Mrs. Beth Frondorf 

Mr. Craig & Mrs. Sara Gruelle 

Mr. Ryan & Mrs. Rebecca Heringhaus 

Mr, David & Mrs. Lesley Holgate 

Mr. David & Mrs. Katrina Holtmeier 

Mr. Eric & Mrs. Christy Houp 

Mr. Tom & Mrs. Emily Hudepohl 

Ms. Megan Ireland 

Mr. John & Mrs. Kristin Kennedy 

Mr. Tom & Mrs. Chris Kennedy 

Mr. Scott & Mrs. Sarah Ketterer 

Mr. Christopher & Mrs. Laura Kiely 

Mr. Kevin & Mrs. Karen Kleman 

Mr. Ted & Mrs. Melissa Koester 

Mr. Kevin Kunkler & Mrs. Sarah Schulte 

Mr. Robert & Mrs. Shannon Kurtzner 

Mr. Jeff & Mrs. Kathy Lamb 

Mr. Michael Larkin 

Mr. Brian & Mrs. Brittany Lawrence 

Mr. Tony & Mrs. Tara Leen 

Mr. Michael & Dr. Mary McKeown 

Mr. Kenneth & Kristie McManus 

Mr. Joel & Mrs. Martha Maier 

Mr. David & Mrs. Kelly Moening 

Mrs. Susie Patrick 

Mr. Benjamin & Mrs. Adria Pieper 

Mr. Christopher & Mrs. Lisa Pieper 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Jessica Pfieffer 

Mr. Tyler & Mrs. Erin Pittman 

Mr. Brady & Mrs. Christina Rau 

Mr. Brian & Mrs. Tasha Riddell 

Mr. Dennis & Mrs. Catherine Rider 

Ms. Bridget Robinson 

Mr. Williams & Mrs. Jody Rodriguez 

Dr. Michael Rohmiller & 

       Dr. Kimberly Draud 

Mr. Todd & Mrs. Gina Ryan 

Mr. Mark & Mrs. Shannon Scheuerle 

Mr. Thomas & Mrs. Maria Schuh 

Mr. Dwayne & Mrs. Holly Sheely 

Mr. David Skea & Ms. Deidre Oliver 

Mr. Todd & Mrs. Leeann Smiser 

Mr. Aaron & Mrs. LeighAnn Smith 

Mr. Lee & Mrs. Holly Stanley 

Mr. Michael & Mrs. Tracie Stacy 

Mr. Joe & Mrs. Kayla Steltenkamp 

Mr. Brennan & Mrs. Cadie Sweeney 

Ms. Julie Tapke 

Mr. Evan & Mrs. Cheri Thomas 

Dr. John & Dr. Kristen Thompson 

Mr. Brad & Mrs. Kate Thoss 

Mrs. Erin Timmerding 

Mr. Marcus Ursic & Mrs. Dimitra Barouxis 

Mr. Patrick & Mrs. Tiffany Valpreda 

Mr. Colt & Mrs. Adrienne Vannardsall 

Mr. Scott & Mrs. Madonna Vinicombe 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Amy Wagner 

Dr. Robert & Mrs. Anita Wagner 

Mr. Terrance & Mrs. Holly Wall 

Mr. Daniel & Mrs. Christine Warren 

Mr. Mike & Mrs. Elizabeth Weckenbrock 

Mr. Matt & Mrs. Susan Weis 

Mr. Marc & Mrs. Jessica Wendt 

Ms. Jennifer Wera 

Mr. Bill & Mrs. Kara Wetzel 

Mr. Rodney Williams & Ms. Nicole Kitchen 

Mrs. Crystal Wilmhoff 

Mr. Justin & Mrs Samantha Winebrenner 

Mr. Jeff & Mrs. Ashley Witzgall 

Dr. Ryan & Mrs. Erin Woods 

Mr. Thomas & Mrs. Lindsay Workman 

Mr. Chris & Mrs. Mandy Zimmer 

Did you know that tuition alone does not cover 

the cost of educating our students? 

Your support of the Blessed Sacrament 

Annual Giving Campaign helps us provide every 

child with the elements they need to succeed. 



After our Veterans’ Day Prayer Service last Monday, we received a 

very touching letter from the grandfather of one of our students.  

We hope everyone enjoyed it as much as he did.   



Governor’s Cup  Written Assessment Tryouts 

 
Written assessments consist of 6 events: 

 
Five Written Assessment Examinations: Mathematics, Science, Social Studies, Lan-

guage Arts, and Arts/Humanities 
 

Composition: On-Demand Writing 

Tryouts for Written Assessments and Composition:  

7th & 8th Grades - Tuesday, Dec. 3 and Wednesday, Dec. 4 

4th & 5th Grades– Monday, Dec. 16 and Tuesday, Dec. 17 

2:45 – 3:45PM 

in Blessed Sacrament School’s Media Center 
Facilitators: Mrs. Wood, Mrs. Hoffer 

 Parent/teacher conferences are com ing up in the first w eek of  

December.  Make sure to sign up as soon as possible to get a slot that works 

with your schedule.  You’ll need to sign up for one slot for each of your chil-

dren.  Follow the appropriate link below, and use the password “blessed”.  If 

you have any questions, 

or need any help, feel free to call or email us. 

We look forward to discussing your student and their progress! 

Conference Signup Links: 

KA, KB, KC 

1A, 1B, 1C 

2A, 2B, 2C 

3rd Grade 

4th Grade 

5th Grade 

6th Grade 

7th Grade 

8th Grade 

http://www.kaac.com/governors-cup/written-assessment/
http://www.kaac.com/governors-cup/composition/
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mrs48
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mswilson1
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mrs52
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-msmeisenhelder6
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mrs53
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mrs54
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mrs47
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mrs55
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mrs56
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-mrs49
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-fourth6
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-fifth6
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-sixth6
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-seventh5
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=s.SignupLogin&urlid=60B0D4CADA92AA13-eighth7


The folks in Ft. Mitchell liked Christmas a lot, 

But HUNGER who lurked around there did not. 

“I hate all of Christmas, and so for that reason, 

The poor will go hungry for this Christmas season!” 

 

But on Dixie Highway, there sat a school 

Whose students were learning the Golden Rule. 

To love others the way they loved themselves 

They gathered some food off of their shelves 

And brought groceries to school to give to the poor 

So that HUNGER no longer would darken their doors. 

            

The moral of the story is 

Don’t be a Grinch with a heart two sizes too small 

or Ebenezer Scrooge who didn’t like Christmas at all. 

 

Please bring in a nonperishable food item for BeCon 

between November 18-November 26.  

Those bringing in food will receive an out–of-uniform day 
(date to be determined) 



 

Please send any pictures that you take throughout the school year 
to the following email address : bsskypictures@gmail.com  
 
Please label the subject line with the grade level of the pictures.  
Thanks in advance! 

BSS Fine Arts Night is scheduled for May 14, 2020 
 
REDUCE-REUSE-RECYCLE 
Our theme for Fine Arts Night this year, One More Time, focuses on using recycled materials to create awe-
some works of art. You can help the art room collect the needed supplies while also reducing the waste that 
goes into landfills. We are collecting:  
 
 CDs/DVDs 

 STYRFOAM PEANUTS (packing material)  
 CERAMIC or STONE TILES, between 4” and 8”, any color  

 KRAFT PAPER (or other paper used for packing material)  
 STYROFOAM VEGGIE TRAYS (Clean; please do not send meat trays, for obvious reasons)  

 STYROFOAM EGG CARTONS (18 egg size)  
 PAPER CORES for toilet paper or paper towels  
Cleaning out the craft cabinet? Odds and ends that you plan to discard are welcome.  Making equipment 
changes at work? Other changes?  Unused paper, cardboard sheets, fabric, paper cutters, etc. are welcome. 
 
BSS Fine Arts Night is scheduled for May 14, 2020. Artwork by each BSS student will be exhibited and honors 
awarded. Save the date! 



 

Panda FunFest for 8th Grade Girls 

November 22 from 5:30 - 10:00 p.m.  

All 8th grade girls are invited to an evening 

of friends, food, and fun! 

You can find a reservation form at 

www.ndapandas.org.  

Life touch will be offering ONE MORE picture retake day, 

but it will be held at their studio, not at BSS. 

It will be on November 22, from 3-6 PM. 

 

They are located at 536 Centre View Blvd., building #20, in 

Crestview Hills.  You will need to make an appointment.  

 

Please email ijrivera@lifetouch.com, or call 859-578-0110 ext. 

80104, to make an appointment.   

http://www.ndapandas.org


https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Challenge.jpg


Community Events  Click to enlarge 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Celebrate.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Spirit.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Diaper-Drive-Challenge-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Can.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Lands-End.jpg


 
PLAN A FAMILY OUTING 

Treat yourself and your family to an afternoon 

at the Taft Museum. 

An art exhibition featuring Hudson River School            

landscapes is currently open at the Taft Museum (October 

5 – January 12.) The exhibit is a great curriculum    

connection for BSS students who are introduced to 

American landscape painting in the 4th and 5th 

grades,  particular ly to the w ork of Albert          

Bierstadt, one of the artists featured in the exhibit.  

 

The paintings in this exhibition reveal the natural wonders that sparked the first        

artistic movement in the United States. The Am erican landscape inspired a loosely 

knit group of 19th-century artists to create paintings that present nature as spiritually renewing and 

culturally defining. Sketching outdoors and composing their ideal visions of the landscape in their 

studios, these artists filled their canvases with majestic mountains, tranquil valleys, enchanting     

forests, shimmering lakes, and luminous skies. 

Community Events  Click to enlarge 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/2019TurkeyMosh_Flyer-01.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Raffle.jpg


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

If you have photos of BSS events, sports, after-school activities, classroom parties, etc., please send them to Dawna Thompson at bsskypictures@gmail.com  

In 1923, a Euchre tournament was held to 

fundraise money for the fast-expanding par-

ish of Blessed Sacrament. As prizes, fruits, 

vegetables, poultry, and canned goods were 

awarded. 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org

